LOGAN GENERATING COMPANY, LP
76 South Route 130
Swedesboro, NJ 08085-4525

Telephone: (856) 467-2128
Fax: (856) 467-5256

LOGAN GENERATING PLANT

Aida Camacho-Welch January 26, 2022
Secretary to the Board

New Jersey Board of Public Utilities

44 S, Clinton Avenue, 1st Floor

P.O. Box 350

Trenton, NJ 08625-0350

Re: IN THE MATTER OF THE PETITION OF ATLANTIC CITY ELECTRIC COMPANY FOR APPROVAL OF
THE MODIFICATION OF POWER PURCHASE AGREEMENTS WITH CHAMBERS COGENERATION
LIMITED PARTNERSHIP AND LOGAN GENERATING COMPANY, L.P.

BPU DOCKET NO. EM21121253

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch:

Logan Generating Company, L.P. (“Logan”) submits this correspondence in support of Atlantic
City Electric Company’s (“ACE”) request for approval of the Settlement Agreement between ACE
and Logan pursuant to which ACE would modify the existing Power Purchase Agreement and
terminate the existing Power Sales Agreement with Logan.

Logan believes the Settlement Agreement represents a good outcome for all parties concerned,
including ACE’s approximately 560,000 residential, commercial, and industrial customers. If
approved, those customers would benefit from lower rates for their electricity. Further, the
citizens of New Jersey, in general, would benefit from Logan permanently ceasing the
combustion of any coal at its facility. The record presented in this proceeding supports the
Board’s approval of the Settlement Agreements in the public interest.

Logan also notes that ACE has sought expedited review and approval of the Settlement
Agreement, particularly seeking action by the Board’s March 23, 2022 public meeting. Logan
believes that expeditious approval of the Settlement Agreement, as presented with ACE’s
petition in this docket, is also in the public interest and would provide numerous economic and
other benefits for ACE’s customers and the citizens of New Jersey. Thus, Logan urges the Board
to grant the relief sought by ACE in the above captioned proceeding on an expedited schedule.

Sincerely,

ey
Managing Director



